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September 19th,1924.

Professor P. E. Nobbs, 
14 Phillips Square, 
Montreal.

Dear Professor 5®bbs:-
- have your letter of the 1'th containing a memorandum of telegrams which 

have passed.between you and the Royal Institute
The letter to Professor i.aquair which is also attached is now returned herewith.

I wrote a letter to thePresident R.I.B.A. in slightly different terms 
to what you suggested.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,
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